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5 FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION,

f WASHINGTON D C 204?6 j
'

l
I

October 12, 1989 i

e

i

|

I
!
|

l
!

1

|
!

a' Mr. John C. Bradburna ;

Congressional Affairs Director ;
Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

1717 H Street, N.W. i
Washington, D.C. 20555 ;

,

Dear Mr. Bra urne'f
Enclosed is a c py of my letter to Representative Bob

Whittaker, who wrote to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission !
concerning the decommissioning of nuclear power plants.

'

t

Since the Nuclear Regulatory Commission has responsibility i
for this matter, I am forwarding the attached letter to you for i
further response. .

Thank you in advance for your assistance. !
i

Sincerely,
|

Cristena @. Each ;

Dirs' tor i

Congcessional Affairs
|

Enclosures
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Ms. Christina Bach
Director of Congressional Affairs '

Tederal Energy Regulatory Commission
825 North Capitol Street, IJ E , Room 9204
Washington, D.C. 20426 ;

Dear Ms. Bach

I recently was contacted by a constituent, Mr. David Hosman
of Pittsburg, Kansas, regarding information he would like from

|the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission. '

Mr. Hosman would like to know how many nuclear power plants
have been decommissioned in the last five years. Additionally he
would like to know how many nuclear power plants have requested ,

and been granted an extension on required decommissioning and
continue to operate. He would also like a list identifying the
plants in both categories.

i

3I would appreciate your assistance in providing this
information if at all possible. Your response, in a letter
addressed to me at my Washington office that I might share with '

Mr. Hosman, would be most helpful. (In reply, please reference -

my file number: 651-88-MM.)

My staff assistant who is familiar with this matter is Mary
Meriwether. Should you have any questions regarding this matter,
please feel free to contact her at 316-232-2320 or TTS 751-2936.

erely,..

Bob Whittaker


